
JMPHS Senior Fees 2018-19 

  

 

 At JMPHS we know that one of the greatest experiences in life is the senior year of high 

school.  Twelve years of hard work and preparation culminate in a final year full of bittersweet 

reflection on the past and exciting anticipation of the future. Because of the magnitude of the 

senior year experience, we strive to make sure it is the best we can make it for our students.  

 

To cover the cost of student-specific graduation expenses, such as cap and gown, diploma 

and cover, and other Baccalaureate and Graduation fees, senior fees are $50.  The school uses 

these fees to ensure all students receive the identical and correct items used for Baccalaureate 

and Graduation.  All JMPHS seniors planning to participate in Baccalaureate and Graduation 

must pay their senior fees. Failure to pay the senior fees will result in the student being unable to 

participate in these events unless he/she has extraordinary financial hardships, which are 

considered by the Administration on a case-by-case basis. These fees only affect Baccalaureate 

and Graduation and, thus, will not prevent a student from graduating or from participating in 

other school events such as prom or Grad Bash. 

 

Senior fees are non-refundable. Any seniors who do not fulfill the state-mandated 

graduation requirements, who transfer schools, or who choose not to participate in Baccalaureate 

and Graduation will not refunded any portion of the senior fess as these fees cover class-wide 

events. The gowns students receive for the Baccalaureate and Graduation ceremonies are rented. 

Therefore, the gown will be returned after Graduation, but students may keep the caps. Failure to 

return the gown will result in the full cost of the gown being paid by the student and his/her 

diploma will be held until the balance is paid.  

 

Senior Fees are due by Friday, August 17th in order secure the Baccalaureate and 

Graduation facilities and pre-order the caps and gowns. Students were given this information at 

Open House before the school year began and have been reminded daily in their classes. If have 

any questions or concerns, please contact us at the school.  

 

Respectfully,     

 

 

 

 

Patrick White      

History & Lead Teacher   

Senior Class Sponsor 

 

CC:  Scot B. Bunch, Principal 

        James L. Johnson, Assistant Principal 
 


